
E-mail Received: August 30, 2021 
 
From: Tim Bonvallet  
 
Subject: Grocery Store Workers 
 
We kept the country running with limited to no protection, reactionary and lethargic administration 
within our stores, a failed government that refused and continues to refuse to keep people home, all to 
serve a general public that despises us, looks down on us, and actively refuses to participate in 
protective measures. I write this to you from home as I have Covid despite being vaccinated because the 
general public doesn’t care about curbing the Delta Variant. It’s bad enough that we’re paid minimum 
wage; but add on top of that having to deal with the worst of humanity 40 hours a week, and it’s 
definitely a job deserving of financial reward. Please do not exclude grocery store and food service 
workers from your financial support.  
 
Tim Bonvallet 

 


